
PT 43-24 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MARYLAND MEDICAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 

Model Waiver Program Transmittal No. 59 

EPSDT: Nursing Services Transmittal No. 54  

December 4, 2023 

TO: Model Waiver Case Management Providers  

 

FROM: Marlana R. Hutchinson, Director 

Office of Long Term Services and Supports 

 

RE: Fiscal Year 2024 Rates for Model Waiver Services 

 

NOTE:       Please ensure that appropriate staff members in your organization are 

informed of the contents of this transmittal. 

 

*************************************************************************** 

 

Effective January 1, 2024, the Maryland Medical Assistance Program will increase rates for 

certain program services rendered to Medicaid participants under the Code of Maryland 

Regulations (COMAR) 10.09.27 by 8 percent. This rate increase is a statutory increase pursuant 

to Senate Bill 181/House Bill 200, Fiscal Year 2024 budget bill and Senate Bill 555/House Bill 

549, Fair Wage Act of 2023. Attached is a chart of the revised fee schedule. Providers may bill 

the new rates for services provided on or after January 1, 2024.  

 

For questions regarding the rate increase, please contact Dawnn Williams, Chief, Division of 

Nursing Services, at (410) 767-1448 or dawnn.williams@maryland.gov. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment (1) 
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Model Waiver (MW) Case Management Services Payment Rates  

Effective January 1, 2024 

 

Service Procedure Code Payment Rate 

(per month) 

MW Enrollment Administration W1614 $1,276.14 

First Month MW Administration W1616 $1,276.14 

Second & Subsequent Month MW 

Administration W1618 $638.06 
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